Liberty Victoria Supports Murphy’s Law
The late Peta Murphy was a Committee Member of Liberty Victoria for years where she advocated for human rights. She continued that work in Parliament, including her advocacy for gambling reform and highlighting the harmful effects of gambling advertising. 
Gambling can be addictive. When it is, it tears up families, causes financial hardship, mental health issues and sometimes those addicted to gambling end up committing offences to feed their habit. 
A full gambling ban is a practical and common-sense way of trying to reduce the harm it causes. The government should implement the full recommendations of the parliamentary inquiry chaired by Peta Murphy and the opposition and other parties should support a full ban.
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